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Royal Thai Embassy’s Announcement
No. 5/2568
Selection of Candidates for the 2025 Thai-American National Internship Program
| (TANIP)
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Following the Embassy’s announcement seeking qualified candidates for
the 2025 Thai-American National Internship Program (TANIP). The Royal Thai Embassy,
in partnership with the U.S.-Asia Institute, is delighted to announce the final candidates for
the above mentioned program.

A selection committee comprised of representatives from the Royal Thai
Embassy and the U.S.-Asia Institute has selected 5 candidates to join the 2025 TANIP
from 2 June to 15 August 2025. All 5 candidates have been awarded scholarships based on
their outstanding achievements as well as their commitment to their local Thai community.
The names of the finalists, along with their state of residence, are listed below by
alphabetical order.

1. Ms. Allison Adams, California

2. Mr. Matthew Dallalah, Minnesota
3. M. Sara Landry, Virginia

4. Mr. Ty Lolak, Virginia

5. Ms. Natasha Mar, California

Finalists will be contacted by the U.S.-Asia Institute with instructions about
the next steps in the process.
Announcement made on 14 February 2025

(Signed)  Penprapa Poomarin
Minister Counsellor



